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Comment 
I am a practicing LCSW in the state of Louisiana and I too have GREAT concerns regarding this potential 
sale of Blue Cross Blue Shield to the company called Elevance Health/Anthem. Especially after hearing 
Chris Alexander of LACAG testimony against this very bad deal for BCBS policy holders and Louisiana 
citizens. I just wanted to join the chorus of Louisiana professional voices who are opposing this sale. Most 
of my clients use BCBS and the overwhelming evidence reveals they will be negatively impacted within a 
1-2 year timeframe. Thank you for hearing my concerns. Patricia Wyles, LCSW 
 


